
"May the favour of the Lord our God rest on us; establish the work of 

our hands for us - yes, establish the work of our hands."

Psalm 90:17

Hello Friends! 
Happy Friday :) I hope that 2018 is off to a good start for 

all of you.  In the office, we have been busy with many 

small projects that make me excited for the year ahead!  

If I have not heard from you in a while, I would love to 

hear your plans and dreams for 2018!  

Here are just a few of the things that have been keeping me busy these last 

few weeks: 

1.  Missions Fest/Trinity Western University
The end of January brought Missions Week across Canada, and GAiN had a booth 

at Missionsfest (Vancouver), Breakforth (Edmonton), and Trinity Western (Langley).  

It is always interesting to see who you will meet and what sort of conversations 

happen.  I especially enjoyed my time at Trinity Western, as it is always great to 

encourage students to realize and follow their dreams!  

2.  Paraguay Trip Debrief 
At the end of 2017, I was able to travel to Paraguay and experience GAiN's project 

there!  I loved what I saw!! Since then, I have been busy re-doing our agreements 

with the field staff, and many of the other logistics/paperwork required for a project in 

the field to exist and thrive.  
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3.  Paraguay Event Planning
In March, we will be hosting one week of fundraising events in Manitoba and BC.  

Our partner from Paraguay's microfinance project will be the keynote speaker, and it 

promises to be interesting and informative!  Many of my hours recently have been 

spent putting together all of the details for each of these events.  

4.  1000 Well Celebration
The staff in the office have been very busy planning a huge milestone event...  the 

drilling of 1000 wells in Benin West Africa! That means that approximately 10% of 

Benin's population gets water from a GAiN well! What a testimony to God's 

faithfulness. 

5.  LIFE Team Planning
In the next few months, GAiN will be taking teams of volunteers to both Lebanon and 

Paraguay!  If you are interested in either one of these, please let me know or click 

here.  

Praise/Prayer Requests



• Please continue to pray for the ministry of GAiN as a whole, that God would 

bless our work and His name would go forth.  

• Please pray for the upcoming Paraguay events, that no details would be 

forgotten and people would be interested!   

• Please continue to pray for the relief and development projects in Iraq and 

Syria, and the ongoing and daily struggles they face.  

• Please continue to pray for me, in both my ministry and my personal life.  

As always, I would love to hear what is new in your life and how you are doing!    
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